
 

 

 

 

 

13th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In line with the recommendation from the Department for Education we will be running a Lateral 
Flow Device testing centre in school at the start of next term.   
 
In order to plan for this, it will help us to know the number of students we will be testing.  We 
would also like to know how many students are regularly testing at home. 
 
I would be grateful if you could fill out the reply slip below before the end of term to help us plan 
for the start of the Spring term. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Paul Walsh 
 

 
Please return the below slip by Thursday 16th December 2021 
 
 

Student name Name of parent/guardian 

Year group Relationship to the student 

Signature Date 

1. I am happy for my son or daughter to have a Lateral Flow 
Device test on return to school at the start of the Spring term. 

Yes No 

 

2. I provided consent in September 2021 
 
If you would like your son or daughter tested in school and 
have not completed a consent form please complete the 
attached form. 

Yes No 

3. My son or daughter has been doing home Lateral Flow Device 
tests during the Autumn term. 
 

Yes No 

 


